
 
 

 

Date:  November 22, 2011 

 

Attention:   Valued Customers 

 

Subject:   Product Discontinuation Notice – Type TH13, TH21, AND TH23 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that Cornell Dubilier Electronics is discontinuing the TH13, TH21, and 

TH23 mounting clip.  In accordance with Cornell Dubilier’s product discontinuation policy, we 

are hereby giving notice of these product changes in order for your company to adjust its product 

purchasing records, or to make any final purchases of the discontinued products which we still 

have limited stock.  There will be no last time buy conditions. 

 

We regret that we do not have an exact replacement to these part numbers but we still do offer 

the TH17 and TH25. 

 

This notice applies to all Cornell Dubilier’s customers and distributors.  

 

Cornell Dubilier will accept product for return for a period not to exceed three (3) months after 

this written notice, subject to the conditions stated under inventory adjustments. Any product not 

returned within the above stated period will not be accepted for return by Cornell Dubilier.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact Jim Navarro Snap-In Marketing Manager,  (864) 843-2277 Ext. 447. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jim Navarro 

Snap-In Marketing Manager 

 

 


